
Dear Parents or Guardians, 

Summer breakfast and lunch meals for kids are available for dine in 
or pick-up for the month of June 2021 at Maud ISD cafeteria!  

Grabbing a summer meal not only saves you time and money spent 
grocery shopping and meal prepping; it also helps our school and 
community get back on its feet. 

 Please know that students who receive P-EBT food benefits can 
also dine in or pick up grab-n-go summer meals! 

 

Summer Meals Program Details: 

• Breakfast will be served from 7:30 to 8:30 Monday - Thursday 

• Lunch will be served from 11:00 to 12:00 Monday - Thursday 

• Meals are free for children and teens ages 18 and under. 

• No application or registration required! 

• Parents and guardians can pick up meals on their kids’ behalf.  

• The meals served are healthy and follow USDA nutrition 

guidelines. 

 

To find pick-up sites near you, visit summerfoods.org or text FOOD 
or COMIDA to 877-877. You can also call 211 for more information. 

Have a safe and healthy summer! 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 



 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

What are summer meals programs? Summer meals programs are funded by the 
USDA and designed to provide kids and teens ages 18 and under with healthy meals 
during the summer months when school is out of session. 

What are the requirements for my child or teen to receive a meal? Do I have to fill 
out an application form? There is no application or registration required to receive a 
meal. You do not have to show proof of income. Just show up! 

Can parents or guardians pick up meals on behalf of their kids? Yes, parents and 
guardians can pick up meals on their kids’ behalf.  

Is there a cost? No. All summer meals offered through the USDA’s programs are free 
to all kids and teens ages 18 and under. 

We received a P-EBT card in the mail to help with buying groceries. Can we still 
pick up summer meals? Yes! P-EBT benefits and summer meals are two separate 
programs, and families can participate in both. 

How do I find a summer meals site in my community? Visit summerfoods.org or text 
FOOD or COMIDA to 877-877 to find free meals near you. 

What kind of food is served at these sites? The meals served are healthy and meet 
USDA guidelines. A typical lunch, for example, will include a slice of Pizza, Corn, Green 
Beans, Fruit, Milk of choice. Check our menu at maudisd.net. 

There is no site in my area. What can I do to be sure that one is available for the 
children in my area next summer? If there are no summer meals sites in your 
community, we can help. Email No Kid Hungry at bestpractices@strength.org. 

What else can I do to help? You can share information about free summer meals with 
your friends, neighbors and family members. Share the texting hotline (“Text FOOD or 
COMIDA to 877-877 to find free summer meals in our community”) 

Who funds free summer meals? Summer meals programs are federally funded by the 
USDA through the Summer Food Service Program and the National School Lunch 
Program Seamless Summer Option. 

Have other questions? Please contact Maud ISD @ 903-585-2219 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


